

Florida Department of Environmental Protection

Northwest District 160 Governmental Center, Suite 308 Pensacola, Florida 32502-5794 Charlie Crist Governor

Jeff Kottkamp Lt. Governor

Michael W. Sole Secretary

March 06, 2009

Mr. Joseph Wier Environmental Coordinator McKenzie Tank Lines, Inc. Post Office Box 1200 Tallahassee, Florida 32302

Dear Mr. Wier:

Enclosed is a copy of the report on the hazardous waste compliance inspection that was conducted at your facility on January 22, 2009 of McKenzie Tank Lines (St. Marks Terminal), Wakulla County, Florida. We found your facility to be in compliance with the Used Oil Management Program and the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act. This inspection did not address other areas of Department jurisdiction.

If you have any questions concerning this program or the enclosed report, please contact Nicole McDonald at 850/595-8360, extension 1252 or by E-Mail at Nicole.McDonald@dep.state.fl.us.

Sincerely,

Jim Byer

Hazardous Waste Section

Supervisor

JCB:nml

Enclosure: Inspection Report

CC: Mr. Leonard Arnold, McKenzie Tank Lines - St. Marks Terminal

John Johnson, TBO, John.Johnson@dep.state.fl.us

Marlane Castellanos, TBO, Marlane.Castellanos@dep.state.fl.us